Office of School Board Members June 18, 2002
Board Meeting of June 19, 2002

Dr. Robert B. Ingram, Member

SUBJECT: REQUEST THAT THE SCHOOL BOARD OF MIAMI-DADE
COUNTY, FLORIDA, DIRECT THE SUPERINTENDENT OF
SCHOOLS TO DEVELOP AND PRESENT TO THE BOARD
PROTOCOL FOR THE INSTALLATION OF NEWLY ELECTED,
APPOINTED OR RE-ELECTED SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS

Local School Board elections are conducted with certainty every two years. On occasion, a special
election is held or a School Board member is appointed by the Governor of Florida. Newly elected,
re-elected and appointed School Board members are required by law to take the prescribed oath of
office before entering upon duties of office after being elected or appointed; therefore, it is appropriate
to have the Superintendent develop and present to the Board, protocol for this ceremony.

ACTION PROPOSED BY  That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida,

DR. ROBERT B. INGRAM: _ direct the Superintendent of Schools to develop and present
to the Board protocol for the installation of newly
appointed or re-elected School Board Members.
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